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Town of Stanford Conservation Advisory Commission 

Town Hall

26 Town Hall Road

P.O. Box 436

                        Stanfordville, NY 12581

Final Minutes

May 19, 2010


The Conservation Advisory Commission convened their monthly meeting at the Town Hall on May 19, 2010.  The meeting was called to order at 5:50 pm by Chairperson, Lisa Kilmer.

Members present:  Beth Ashton, Barry Haydasz, Lisa Kilmer, Mike Picinelli, and Tom Dewhirst (Liaison to the Town Board)

Members absent: Brenda Lynch, Karen Sergio, and Charlie Shaw

 Minute’s approval

Mike made a motion to approve the April 2010 minutes with changes.  Barry seconded the motion and all were in favor.

Old Business 
Stanford Wildlife Preserve


Beth and Barry will mark the paths to be mown and a plan will be created for the kiosk.
Whitlock Preserve


Barry was concerned about the patch of knotweed near the entrance to the trail and will look into options for management.  The bluebird houses are being worked on.  Also, there has been no correspondence from the Eagle Scouts regarding the preserve.

Master Plan Committee


Lisa and Charlie will work on the letter to the Master Plan Committee regarding the CAC involvement with the Natural Resources Inventory section of the plan.

New Business

Creek Week


Karen was not available to update the CAC on this event.  Lisa will look into the possible use of the water table display.

Greenway Compact


Informational binders were distributed to the CAC members and will be looked at in preparation for discussion at the next meeting.

Liaison Report


Tom discussed the Greenway Compact presentation that had been given to the Town Board recently.

Meeting Schedule


The CAC discussed changing the monthly meeting time to 6pm to better accommodate members’ schedules.  The absent members will be contacted before the final decision is made.  The next monthly meeting of the CAC will be on Wednesday, June 16th at 6:00pm

Beth made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Karen seconded the motion and all were in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Beth Ashton.

